
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Aug. 21, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: Emergency Declaration and Purchases PIM. 

CONTACT: Lara Moore, Strategic Sourcing Manager. 

The Emergency Declaration PIM which covers emergency declarations under the Central Purchasing Act in 
Title 74 as well as the Competitive Bidding Act in Title 61 has been updated and is effective as of Aug. 5, 
2024. The prior version was not in compliance with statutory and rule changes. Please review and 
become familiar with the process. 
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